
 

 

 

THE NOTTINGHAMSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL (FOREST STREET, SUTTON IN ASHFIELD) 

(PARKING PLACES) TRAFFIC REGULATION ORDER 2023 (4289) 

Statement of Reasons 

 

Via East Midlands Ltd is working on behalf of Nottinghamshire County Council to deliver highway services.  
 
Nottinghamshire County Council have received complaints of a lack of parking / loading opportunities on 
Forest Street, Sutton in Ashfield. In order to help address these concerns, it is proposed to remove the 
existing Taxi Rank and replace it with 30-minute Limited Waiting bays to be in operation Monday to 
Saturday 8 am – 6 pm. 
 
The proposals are shown on the attached drawing H/SLW/4275/01 


